
Hey, I‘m Feli,

I am studying microsystems engineering at the OTH 
Regensburg. I find everything in the technical field 
really interesting and am very satisfied with my 
course of study. 
You deal with many different natural sciences and 
get exciting insights into different areas. The 
diversity of the course and the good future 
prospects convinced me. 

If you have any questions about OTH or the 
microsystems engineering course, please feel free to 
write me.  

felicitas.teichert@st.oth-regensburg.de

Felicitas Teichert
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